
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Literacy 
This week the children have been thinking about alliteration of 

words starting with the same sound. The children thought of 

food starting with all the letters in the alphabet and then 

thought of adjectives to make an alliteration. Year 2s wrote 

their ideas in the form of a list poem.  

Phonics 
L1 – children have continued to practise oral blending and 

segmenting using robot voices – e.g c-a-t- cat! 

L3 – children learnt the GPCs ow, ow and oi 

L3 – children revisited the GPCs short oo, ar and or and 

practised writing tricky words was, my, you, they 

L6 – children learnt how to add -ing to words ending in y 

It is the last week of the half term next week! Please 

remember we finish at 1.30pm on Friday for staff training 

and children must be picked up at this time. 
 

Find Mrs Tanner’s bulletin here: 

https://www.queenswoodmorley.co.uk/news-and-events 

Reminders & Notices 

• Please see Mrs Tanner’s email re flu immunisations at are due 

to take place in school 4th November. It is essential that 

families complete the consent/refusal form 
• NHS nurses will be in next week for hearing tests with Year 1 

children 
 

Next Week 

Monday: Homework due 

Tuesday: PE pm 

Wednesday: Homework goes out, Swimming (children 

come to school in PE kits) 

Thursday:  

Friday: Piano am, no PE, school closes at 1.30pm 
 

 

 

Maths 
Rec: We have been learning how to create AB and ABC 

patterns in different ways. Children copied and 

continued patterns using coloured blocks, instruments, 

body percussion and duplo. They created their own AB 

patterns using peg boards. 

Y1: Children have been practising adding by counting 

on by holding a number in their head and counting on 

on their fingers. We have introduced subtraction by 

counting back. 

Y2: Children have been counting on and back from 

different numbers in 10s and using this to work out word 

problems. 

Topic 
In Art, children used chalk and charcoal to make 

observational drawings of fruit and vegetables. In 

History, children have started an information booklet 

about the great fire. In PSHE, children have learnt about 

the golden rule ‘We are gentle’ and added this to their 

poster. In Science, children put their sense of taste to the 

test and tested different flavours that were sweet, salty, 

sour, bitter and umami. Children decided what food 

they thought would have these tastes. 

 

Autumn 1 

11/10/24 

https://www.queenswoodmorley.co.uk/news-and-events

